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McLeod Law Announces Three-Year Partnership with The Alex

November 18, 2021

McLeod Law is proud to announce that it has entered into a three-year partnership with The Alex, a non-profit
health and social services organization providing integrated and accessible supports and thoughtful,
comprehensive care to Calgarians for almost 50 years. With a full complement of health, housing, and
community programs, The Alex is a hub of supports and outreach services for people who are experiencing
poverty, trauma, social isolation, or health challenges, including addiction.

Our partnership will provide The Alex with funding to support mental health and social programming within The
Alex Community Health Centre. We are committed to building a meaningful and long-term relationship with The
Alex that goes beyond a financial commitment offering support in the form of pro bono advocacy, volunteering

and fundraising, including the following important initiatives:

The Alex Community Legal Clinic presented by McLeod Law

In collaboration with Calgary Legal Guidance and the Alberta Law Foundation, McLeod Law lawyers will be
volunteering their time to the newly created Alex Community Legal Clinic presented by McLeod Law.

Slated to begin operation in early 2022, The Alex Community Legal Clinic will be a robust addition to the justice
navigation services offered to Alex community members.

Holiday Hope Totes

To kick off our partnership this holiday season, McLeod Law will be working with various partners to collect basic
needs items, winter accessories, and gift cards to help fill more than 1000 totes to be distributed among The
Alex community members. You can find more information on the Holiday Hope Totes program and how you can
help here.

For more information on McLeod Law's partnership with The Alex, please contact Tammy Rousseau.
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